
CDR Announce the Release of MapInfo Professional version 8.5 
 
MapInfo Professional v8.5 is due for release in June 2006 with new features that are in direct 
response to customer requests. There are a number of exciting new features that make this a 
valuable upgrade. Clients already in an Annual Maintenance contract will automatically be 
receiving their new products shortly.  
 
New Upgrade Policy: Very old versions of MapInfo Professional will no longer qualify for 
upgrade pricing 
 
As from 1st October 2006 customers with MapInfo Professional v7.0 and earlier, will no 
longer qualify for upgrade pricing. These customers will be required to purchase a new 
license at full price in order to receive the latest version of MapInfo Professional. Customers 
with v7.5 and later will continue to qualify for upgrade pricing. 
 
We would like to offer you this 'last chance' opportunity to upgrade before this policy comes 
into effect and to enter into maintenance (maintenance is only available when making a 
purchase). Remember that we can also combine old licences into a Volume Licence, if you 
have 5 or more licences, to gain from even lower costs. 
 
Please note that upgrade prices are rising by 10% from June 12th 2006. 
 
If you would like to see a presentation of the new features - why not come along to one of our 
Open Days at CDR Group. Feel free to visit our offices in the Peak District on the first Friday 
of every month for a drop-in session to discuss any of your GIS requirements over a cup of 
tea - with no strings attached. Just give us a call to let us know you are coming. The first of 
these open days has been scheduled for July 7th. 
 
For further information on any of the above items please contact our sales team who will be 
happy to advise you. 


